
Leslie Hill
Mount Chase

The Bowlin Matagamon Shin Pond Snowmobile Club is writing to support LD 280 - 
snowmobile registration fee increase.  Our club was formed in 1988 with 10 miles of 
trail we now groom over 130 miles of trail ensuring the huge economic impact that 
well groomed trails have on area businesses.  We hope you will consider the 
importance of this registration fee increased paid only by the user.
Thank you
Les Hill
President 
Bowlin Matagamon Shin Pond SC


